
TRANSMITTAL

To: Markham City Council, Development Services Committee
101 Town Centre Blvd, Markham, ON L3R 9W3

From: Markville Community Association
Markham Community Connect Association
South Unionville Resident Forum
Unionville Community Association

Email:
markvillecommunityca@gmail.com
mcca4npo@gmail.com
southunionvilleresidentforum@gmail.com
unionvillecommunity@gmail.com

———————————————————————————————————————
Attention:
Frank Scarpitti
Michael Chan
Jim Jones
Joe Li
Alan Ho
Keith Irish
Ritch Lau
Reid McAlpine
Karen Rea

Andrew Keyes
Amanda Yeung Collucci
Juanita Nathan
Isa Lee
Arvin Prasad
Darryl Lyons
Duran Wedderburn
Liliana Da Silva

———————————————————————————————————————

Enclosed
1. Markville Secondary Plan Petition & Signatures



Dear Markham City Mayor, Councillors and Staff,

We are writing this petition letter on behalf of the Markville Community Association,
Markham Community Connect Association, South Unionville Resident Forum and
Unionville Community Association.

We would like to bring to your attention the concerns raised by our respective
communities regarding the proposed Markville Secondary Plan (MSP). Attached to this
email, we are sending the petition letter along with the signatures of concerned
residents. We acknowledge the decision-making process that Markham City Council
has regarding the proposed MSP, as it is influenced by provincial policies and
population increase. However, we believe that the concerns raised collectively by the
local communities should be addressed.

Here we kindly request your attention and action on the following:

1. Arrange More Community Information Meetings:
This will ensure that all residents have the opportunity to understand the
proposed MSP thoroughly and to provide their vision on this.

2. Address Issues Raised in the Petition Letter:
We request revision to the current MSP with the feedback from the local
communities to ensure sustainable development of the Markville area and the
well-being of current and future Markville residents.

We believe that community engagement and transparent communication are
fundamental in drafting the secondary plan. By arranging more community information
meetings, sharing updates with our associations, and addressing the concerns
expressed in the petition letter, Markham City can truly achieve a successful Markville
Secondary Plan reflecting the needs and aspirations of all Markham residents.

Thank you for your attention to these matters, and we look forward to your response.
Sincerely,
Markville Community Association
Markham Community Connect Association
South Unionville Resident Forum
Unionville Community Association


